
           

 

             

 
 

COVID-19 Emergency surcharge – Surcharge on Express & Economy shipment  

   

           

As a supplier of specialized transport and logistics services, Seabourne Logistics serves many customers in 

various countries every day. The efficiency and flexibility of our network and infrastructure is therefore of the 

utmost importance. Seabourne Logistics plays a vital role in keeping the necessary goods moving and 

deliveries in the COVID-19 crisis. We are closely following events related to the global coronavirus pandemic 

and will continue to operate to support the needs of our customers. We will keep you informed of any 

restrictions per region via our website: Seabourne News & Media 

In the face of the challenges posed by the current global COVID-19 situation, Seabourne Logistics is working 

to maintain a reliable delivery service for you and your customers. Our highest priority is to help ensure the 

health and safety of our employees, customers, and suppliers while meeting our service commitments.  

In order to ensure operational continuity and to keep connecting the world with a high-quality service, 

effective 13th April 2020 we will temporarily and until further notice levy an ‘Emergency Surcharge’ to all 

Express and Economy shipments. This Emergency Surcharge will allow us to cover part of the operating cost 

increases and the necessary air network adjustments during the time of this emergency situation. 

Covid-19 Emergency surcharge* 

• Express shipments € 0,85 per kilogram 

• Economy shipments € 0,85 per shipment 

 

*Not applicable to shipments shipped under pallet account or sea and air shipments. 

Seabourne Logistics values your business and is looking forward to continue to serve you through these 

challenging times. We would like to be of assistance. Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 

contact one of our account managers.  
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Follow our latest news regarding delays or which destinations are closed for transport via our website: 

Seabourne News & Media 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Jan Kalkman 
CEO Netherlands 

https://nl-nl.seabourne-group.com/nieuws-en-media/seabourne-news
https://nl-nl.seabourne-group.com/nieuws-en-media/seabourne-news

